Executive Summary

Prince William County has been diligently undertaking steps and measures to improve the commercial development process in Prince William County.  The improvement efforts have paid off immensely and helped provide the fertile ground work necessary to enable the County to continue attracting new commercial businesses.

The County initiated the commercial development process improvement effort by establishing a partnership culture.  The partnership culture provides a mechanism to keep County staff and customers focused on the end goal – a completed project that meets all applicable County and State requirements.  The partnership approach improves communication between the County and their customers and fosters an environment of creative options thinking, which leads to a better understanding of both regulatory requirements and the early identification of obstacles to project success.  

The next major step in the improvement effort was the establishment of a Commercial Project Management business model.  In the past, customers were responsible for navigating the myriad of silos within the development process and obtaining the various plan approvals, permits, and inspections necessary for their project.  This method of doing business resulted in miscommunications, duplication of efforts, lost project time and customer frustration.  The Commercial Project Management business model ensures that services are comprehensive and seamless from the customers’ perspective.

The customer service feedback and performance results reflected in the attached application are a clear indication of the success associated with the Commercial Project Management Program.

